
May 30, 2022 

Mr. Kodey Hewlitt 

Corporate and Community Initiatives Officer 

Municipality of West Grey 

402813 Grey Rd 4 

RR2, Durham, ON N0G lR0 

Dear Mr. Hewlitt: 

We have a small group of community members that would like to move forward with hosting a Baseball Tournament at the Ayton 

Ball Park Aug. 5-7, 2022. The intent is to bring community members out for some Family Fun Baseball and raise funds to be donated 

in full back to the community. 

We have heard that the Ayton Centennial Hall is in need of some kitchen upgrades and Norman by Community School is always 

appreciative of donations towards school equipment and breakfast program. We would like to split the proceeds equally between 

both needs. 

50% of profits to be donated to Municipality of West Grey to support Centennial Hall kitchen upgrades 

50% ofprofits to be donated to Normanby Community School. 

We will be looking to rent the baseball diamond and pavilion at 818 Albert St., Ayton from Aug 5-7, 2022. We will be obtaining 

liability insurance to cover the event and obtaining food services to ensure food is avai lable at all times that liquor is served. 

We have also reached out to the Ayton Firefighters to see if they would like to host the Fireman's Breakfast on morning of Aug.7th, 

2022. 

In order for us to obtain a liquor license, we need to have the event approved as Municipally Significant. As such, I would like to 

request the Municipality ofWest Grey support this event by deeming it Municipally Significant so that a liquor license can be 

obtained. We ask that this request be added to the agenda for discussion at the Council meeting scheduled for June 7, 2022. 

Thank-you in advance for your consideration and support. 

Best Regards, 

~:Yi:~ 




